
Colonial Pines Sewer Extension – Phase 2 

 

Project Update 

 

Week of October 21 – October 25 

Upcoming Work  

 

Water System 

  

Water work is not anticipated. 

 

Sewer Work 

 

Contractor crews will be installing new sewer main on Wildwood Lane.  

 

Project Clean-up 

 

Scheduled for Friday afternoon. 

 

Water Service Interruption 

 

Field personnel will notify residents prior to interrupting the water service. 

 

Traffic Patterns 

  

Road Closures: Wildwood Lane  

 

Parking:  We ask that residents do not park vehicles on Wildwood Lane between 7:00am and 6:00pm 

during the work week. 

 

General Notes 

 

Neighborhood residents are requested to have patience with construction activities and temporary water 

service interruptions. Inclement weather may cause contractor unanticipated delays and last-minute 

changes in work plans. 

 

Resident Inspector Keith Noyes will be continuing to have meetings with residents to review new sewer 

service connections and provide home owners with estimates for the work to be done. Residents that 

have not contacted Keith Noyes @ 603-507-0024 to arrange an appointment to meet should do so as 

soon as possible. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Timothy Goldthwaite, P.E., Assistant City Engineer at 509-

1907. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 

COLONIAL PINES SEWER EXTENSION – PHASE 2 

PROJECT AREA 

Anticipated Work Zone:  

- Sewer main construction 


